
Pennsylvania’s	Auditor	General	Tim	DeFoor,	a	Republican,	previously	
announced	that	he	was	launching	an	audit	of	Pennsylvania's	so-called	motor	
voter	system.	The	audit	was	to	focus	on	Shapiro's	automatic	voter	registration	
at	driver's	licensing	centers.	In	discussions	with	Pennsylvania	Patriot	Coalition	
leadership	DeFoor	made	clear	the	audit	would	be	done	prior	to	the	November	
election	and	would	be	intended	to	ensure	noncitizens	were	not	registered	to	
vote.	
	
DeFoor	is	now	saying	his	audit	will	not	be	concluded	for	nine	to	twelve	
months.		
	
Pennsylvanians	have	seen	a	lot	of	such	betrayals	in	the	last	few	years.	We	were	
promised	a	full	investigation	of	the	2020	election	results.	That	never	
happened.	
	
We	watched	in	disbelief	as	Republicans	in	Harrisburg	installed	Al	Schmidt	as	
Secretary	of	State	to	oversee	“election	integrity”.	Schmidt	ran	elections	in	
Philadelphia	in	2020	and	got	a	medal	from	Joe	Biden	for	delivering	that	city	to	
the	Democrats.	
	
We	were	stunned	recently	when	Republican	Senator	Cris	Dush	introduced	
legislation	to	limit	the	ability	of	Pennsylvanians	to	Pile	right	to	know	requests	
and	determine	what	their	government	was	doing	without	their	knowledge.	
	
In	that	context,	this	feels	a	lot	like	yet	another	example	of	a	Republican	
ofPiceholder	turning	his	back	on	the	people.	We	have	waited	for	years	for	
action	to	be	taken	regarding	the	integrity	of	the	electoral	process.	There	is	no	
conceivable	justiPication	for	leaving	this	issue	to	the	last	minute	and	asking	us	
to	go	through	yet	another	Presidential	election	without	assurances	that	the	
process	will	be	transparent	and	lawful.	
	
We	are	calling	on	Tim	DeFoor	to	fulPill	his	promise	and	complete	this	audit	
before	we	go	to	the	polls	on	Election	Day.	The	people	of	Pennsylvania,	all	of	
them,	deserve	to	know	that	this	critical	election	will	be	free	and	fair.	
	
The	Pennsylvania	Patriot	Coalition	is	asking	every	Patriot	in	Pennsylvania	to	
immediately	contact	the	Auditor	General	and	demand	he	commit	to	
completing	this	audit	and	announcing	its	results	before	Election	Day.	
	



Contact	information	for	the	Department	of	the	Auditor	General	
Room	229,	Finance	Building,	Harrisburg	17120-0018	
E-mail	Addressauditorgen@PaAuditor.gov	
Auditor	General	Hotline	
Toll	Free	.....	1-800-922-8477	
Direct	Line	Timothy	Defoor	717-787-2543	
 

As	always,	we	expect	everyone	answering	this	call	to	action	to	act	in	a	
peaceful,	adult	and	non-threatening	manner.	The	Coalition	has	zero	tolerance	
for	anyone	who	acts	otherwise.	
	


